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18 July 2014 
 
TO:  Paul Cavanagh QC    Auckland Council 
 PO Box 4338     Private Bag 92300  

Auckland 1140    Victoria St West 
       Auckland   
       Atten:  Stephen Town 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
NOTICE OF PRE-HEARING MEETING – PROCEDURE IN RELATION TO 
FURTHER SUBMISSIONS 
 
Please find attached Procedural Minute No. 5 from the chairperson of the Auckland 
Unitary Plan Independent Hearings Panel.  As per paragraph 24 of this Minute, Mr 
Cavanagh and Auckland Council are directed to attend a pre-hearing meeting on the 
procedure in relation to further submissions.  
 
The pre-hearing meeting on the procedure in relation to further submissions will be 
held as follows: 
 
Date: Friday, 1 August 2014  
 
Time: 2.00pm 
 
Venue: Hearing Meeting Room 1 
 Level 16, Tower One  
 205 Queen Street, Auckland Central 
 
Please find attached information about the venue location.  
 
All other recipients of this letter, as listed on the Minute, are invited to attend the pre-
hearing meeting.  If you wish to attend this pre-hearing meeting, please refer to 
paragraph 25 of the Minute and respond accordingly. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to contact the 
writer on (09) 977 6993 or julie.mckee@aupihp.govt.nz  

 
Yours sincerely 

	
Julie McKee 
Team Leader Unitary Plan Hearings  
	


